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Basketball Jamboree 
The basketball jamboree will be held at Morna Heights School on Tuesday, December 3, from 

3:30 pm – 5 pm (stormdate is the following Tuesday, December 10).  

 

Christmas Fun at Brown’s Flat School 
We are excited to celebrate the holidays with the following Christmas Activities! 

 

Student Shopping Spree 
Students have the opportunity to choose a Christmas gift for their 

family, free of charge. These items for men, women or children may 

be donated (items are welcome from Dollar Stores or very slightly 

used). These items are placed on a table in the Gymnasium and students may then 

choose a gift for a family member (not necessarily the ones that their family may 

have donated). Home and School volunteers will then help to wrap the gifts that 

each student has chosen.  

If you are able to donate anything (wrapping paper, tape, tags, or gift items) for 

this event, please drop them off to the school office by Monday, December 9th. 

 

Christmas Concert 
Our school Christmas concert will be held Tuesday, December 17th at 7:00 pm. 

Please join us for an evening of Christmas songs and recitations.  

 

Student Turkey Dinner and Carol Sing 
We will be hosting our Christmas dinner and carol sing together this year for 

our students, staff, volunteers and invited guests. Dinner will be served at 

11:45 am on Wednesday, December 18th.  

 

If you are able to donate any of the following items, please call 

the school at 468-6000; donations should be dropped off at the 

school office by Monday, December 16th. 

 

A bag of potatoes 

A bag of carrots 

A bag of peas 



 

Multi-Media Sites 
Parents, please remember when taking photographs of your child during school 

events, to refrain from posting pictures on multi-media sites unless it is your own 

child.  

Please be mindful and considerate of parents who ask that their children not be photographed. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

Last day for students December 20th. 

See you on January 7th, 2014! 

 

 

 


